
Did They Get Fries with That? 
CoB “Teachers” Become “Professors” . . . Again 

 
The 29-March-2011 Special Report entitled “Teachers . . .” described updates to the CoB’s 
webpages at usm.edu that indicated that professors in USM’s b-school were being 
referred to as “Teachers.”  Since that report was posted in late March-2011, things have 
changed with regard to the CoB’s webpages.  Each of the inserts from the earlier report 
is inserted below, with the “Teachers” label circled in red, as before.  In each case, these 
are followed by abbreviated versions of the current depiction, with the new “Faculty” 
designation circled in blue. 
 

 
 

 
 

http://www.usmnews.net/Special%20Report%20Teachers.pdf�


 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

Sources say that it appears as though the CoB, and/or USM, administration faced some 
pressure to rectify a bad situation when it originally referred to these professors and 
instructors as “Teachers.”   


